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45th Session of UPR Working Group
Statement by Bangladesh in the Review of Mauritius under 4th Cycle of UPR
24 January 2024, 0900 hrs-1230 hrs

Thank you, Mr. Vice President,

Bangladesh welcomes the distinguished delegation of Mauritius to its 4th Cycle of UPR. We note with appreciation the commitment of Mauritius to eliminate Gender-Based Violence, in particular, the setting up of the High-Level Committee under the aegis of the Prime Minister. We also commend Mauritius for the enactment of the Children’s Act and for setting up of a new Children’s Court. 

In the spirit of constructive cooperation, Bangladesh makes the following recommendations :
One, Continue the implementation of the Health Sector Strategic Plan (2020-2024) with the assistance of development partners;
Two, Continue taking necessary measures in the fight against the impact of climate change; 
We wish Mauritius success in its review.

I thank you. 
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